EPA is hosting a
Public Information Session
for the
Liberty Industrial Superfund site

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) invites you to attend
a public information session to discuss cleanup activities at the site, in
particular, Pond A which is near the Farmingdale High School at the
Liberty Industrial Superfund site located in Farmingdale, New York.
There will be a brief presentation followed by a question and

~ answer period.

The meeting will be held on:

Thursday, May 15, 2008

From 7:00 PM - 9:00 PM

Farmingdale Public
116 Merritts Road
Farmingdale, NY 11735-3216

For additional information you can:

e-mail Cecilia Echols, Community Involvement Coordinator
echols.cecilia@epa.gov

or call Cecilia: (212) 637-3678 or toll-free at 1-800-346-5009

or visit EPA’s website:
http://www.epa.gov/region2/superfund/npVliberty




